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Weekly schedule

Sunday, 1/12/25 - The Baptism of  the Lord
8:30 am - Sunday Mass (for Saint Matthew parish)
9:45-10:15 am - Choir rehearsal, church
10:30 am - Sunday Mass (for Saint Mark parish) 
Holy Lands olive wood sale after each Mass, hall

Monday, 1/13/25
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Honorato Letran Junior, RIP)
2:00 pm - Parish Prayer Team, church 
6:30 pm - Family Rosary, church
7:00 pm - Boy Scout troop meeting, cafeteria
7:00 pm - Friends of  Saint Francis meeting, hall

Tuesday, 1/14/25
No daily Mass
6:30 pm - Welcoming Committee, parish fireside rm
7:00 pm - Knights of  Columbus meeting, hall
7:30 pm - Saint Vincent de Paul meeting, library

Wednesday, 1/15/25
5:00 pm - Confessions
6:00 pm - Daily Mass (Carole McCusker, RIP)
6:30 pm - Confirmation prep class, library
6:45 pm - OCIA class, hall

Thursday, 1/16/25
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Cresencio Moraleja, RIP)

Friday, 1/17/25
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Susan Tomita, RIP)
6:30 pm - Young Adult board games, hall

Saturday, 1/18/25
7:45 am - Lion’s Den meeting, hall
9:00 am - Daily Mass (Gabriella Petoniack, RIP)
3:00 pm - Confessions
5:00 pm - Vigil Mass

18033 15th Place NE 
Shoreline, WA  98155 

www.saintmarkshoreline.org 
(206) 364-7900 Mass times 

Mon, Thurs-Sat: 9:00 am
Wed: 6:00 pm
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 8:30 am & 10:30 am

Confession times
Wednesdays: 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm
Saturdays: 3:00 pm - 4:30 pm

(appointments welcome - call Father)

For emergencies involving danger of  
death please dial (206)-364-7900 x9

Parish Family Pastor
Fr. Ross | call the parish office
 
Parish Family Parochial Vicar
Fr. Davis | call the parish office
 
Administration & Stewardship 
Todd Chapman | ext. 106 
toddc@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Bookkeeper
Ruth Neitzel | ext. 108 

Faith Formation
Anne Lombard | ext. 105
annel@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Parish Involvement
Jeannette Acheson | ext. 100
jeannettea@saintmarkshoreline.org
 
Facilities Maintenance Manager 
                              | ext. 110 
 
Principal 
Kathy Keck | ext. 202 
principal@stmss.org
www.stmss.org
 
Saint Vincent de Paul Helpline 
206-767-6449

St. Mark Shoreline

  Facebook @saintmarkshoreline
  YouTube @saintmarkparishshorelineWA
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Budgeted Actual Difference Online # In Person # Online Givers
Income
Last Week $15,572 $14,680 ($892) $9,921 102 97 199
Year to Date $420,440 $412,072 ($8,368)

January 5, weekly stewardship report (fiscal year July 1, 2024 - June 30, 2025) St. Mark parish

Please pray for 
Gabriella Petoniack, RIP Dominic Mirante, RIP

Newly re-established “parish library” in Sullivan Hall
Feel free to borrow any of  the titles!  Check out binder is located on the shelf.  
Please document any books that are borrowed.

Books donations will be accepted, but please DO NOT place them directly on 
the library shelf.  Bring book donations to the parish office so we can label and 
organize them.  

We are looking for sets of  
bamboo poles to use for 
the Multicultural Dinner 
on Saturday, February 1. 

We will use these to perform Tinikling, a 
Filipino dance. 

We need these materials on the following dates: 
January 11, 15, 16, 18, 22, 23, 25, 29, 30 and 
February 1.

If  you know anyone who can donate, please 
contact:

Ms. Ledesma: laurie.ledesma@stmss.org
Mrs. Alvarez: alma.alvarez@stmss.org
Mrs. Biticon: eloisa.biticon@stmss.org

Save the Date!
St. Mark Catholic Classical School 
Multicultural Dinner on Saturday, 
February 1, 2025 at 6:00 PM in the 
Gym.  Everyone is invited!
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Handcarved Olive Wood from Bethlehem will be available for sale in Sullivan 
Hall after the weekend Masses on January 11th & 12th. 

The handicrafts trade in the Holy Land has evolved as a cultural tradition of  the 
Holy Land people over many centuries and has become an industry of  significance 
to the local economy. Beautiful handmade souvenirs made from the native olive 
tree provide Christian pilgrims with cherished memorials of  their holy pilgrimage.

Olivewood artisans use only the pruned and discarded pieces of  young olive 
trees and sprouts from the old, unproductive trees. The artistry of  Mother-of-
Pearl is a tradition traced to the earth 17th century and has evolved along with 
the olivewood trade.

Proceeds support Christian Catholic families in the Holy Land since it is the major source of  in-
come for them there. More than 75 families in Bethlehem hand carved these items. They are very 
beautiful and unique items (Nativities, Crucifixes, Rosaries, Statues). 

The Christian population has dropped from 22% to less than 2% in the past two decades. And this 
is a way to support them to stay there. Thank you in advance for your support.

 

Many Thanks from Next Step!
Once again you’ve blown us away with your 
support for our pro-life mission here at Next 
Step Pregnancy Services.  Your annual baby 
bottle campaign back in November and 
your generosity via the Giving Tree over the 
Christmas season brought in $3,817 which 
will sustain the clinic’s utility needs for 3 
months!  You literally keep our lights on and 
then some! 

Thank you so much and 
have a blessed New Year!

~ Heather Vasquez,      
Executive Director

FAITHFAITH      FORMATIONFORMATION
We welcomed  the

newest member of our
Catholic parish, Julia
Arlene Spain  into the

One Holy Catholic
Church by the

Sacrament of Holy
Baptism on Jan. 5th!
Julia's parents are 

Ana & Mark Spain and
her Godparents are

Luiz Valdes & Marlynn
Kozlowski  . 

Welcome, Julia Arlene! 
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Board Game NightBoard Game NightBoard Game Night
Young adultYoung adultYoung adult

Young adults ages 18-35 are invited to
join us for a night of food, games, and
community. We’ll be serving up pizza,
drinks, and plenty of board games to

enjoy! Bring a snack or game to share, or
just bring yourselves!

Friday, January 17
6:30PM-8:30PM
Sullivan Hall


